
 

 

 

 
Our Ref: CIS:JN 
 
 
12 September 2022 
 
 
Mr Justin Choveaux 
Rural Fire Brigade Association Queensland Inc 
Email:  gm@rfbaq.org 
 
 
 
Dear Justin and Members 
 
RURAL FIRE BRIGADE ASSOCIATION QUEENSLAND INC 
ANNUAL AUDIT 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to complete the annual audit of the Rural Fire Brigade Association Queensland Inc. 
 
We did not find any material defects in the audit information provided and the presentation of accounts for audit 
was excellent. 
 
With respect to financial performance, we would make the following comments: 
 
1. Operating Expenses are in line with expectations and this is a good outcome, having regard for the 

current economic environment.  We would expect wage increases will have a bearing on the bottom-line 
result for the coming financial year. 

 
2. Cash Reserves are very strong and indicate the association is in an excellent financial position. 
 
3. From Revenue gained, we would believe the association is still enjoying strong support from the general 

public, which is the underlying ingredient for the financial success of the association. 
 
If you would like to meet with the writer, or discuss any of the above comments, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
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